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MARYLAND ISSUES BULLETIN ASKING FOR REASONABLE
ACCOMMODATIONS FOLLOWING HURRICANE IRENE

BACKGROUND The Maryland Insurance Administration (MIA) issued Bulletin 11-23
encouraging insurers to provide reasonable accommodations for personal auto
and homeowners policyholders to avoid cancellations. This would include a
grace period for premium payment.  The MIA did not suggest the length for this
grace period. 

BULLETIN
AVAILABILITY

Bulletin No. 11-23 may be accessed on the MIA’s website at:
http://www.mdinsurance.state.md.us/sa/docs/documents/insurer/bulletins/
bulletin-11-23_8.30.2011.pdf

QUESTIONS Contact Jan Kozlowski at (800) 935-6900.
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